
THE SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

Dear Mr. Dole: 

February 6, 1967 

RECEIVED 
FEB 8 1967 

Boa DOLE 
I read with great interest your remarks 

in the Congressional Record of February 2 
regarding India's food crisis. I share your 
concern that it is a major problem for us and 
other countries of the world and your support 
of our proposal is very much appreciated. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable 
Robert Dole, 

Dean Rusk 

House of Representatives. 
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